
 
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY 
626 8th Avenue, SE • Olympia, Washington 98501 

 

June 7, 2021 

  NOTICE 

Title or Subject: Medicaid State Plan Amendment (SPA) 21-0025 Air Ambulance Transportation 
Rates Website Update 

Effective Date: July 1, 2021 

Description: The Health Care Authority intends to submit Medicaid State Plan Amendment (SPA) 21-
0025 to update the reference to the website where air ambulance transportation rates are located. The 
website currently cited is no longer valid. 
 
SPA 21-0025 is expected to have no effect on the annual aggregate expenditures/payments; this is a 
housekeeping change that does not affect expenditures or payment. 
 
HCA is in the process of developing the SPA. HCA would appreciate any input or concerns regarding this 
SPA. To request a copy of the SPA when it becomes available or submit comments, you may contact the 
people named below (please note that all comments are subject to public review and disclosure, as are 
the names of those who comment). 
 
CONTACTS 

Name: Stefanee Hale 

Program: Ambulance Transport & Quality Assurance Fee  

Address: 626 8th Ave SE, Olympia, WA 98501 

TRS: 711 

E-mail address: stefanee.hale@hca.wa.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 


